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Stay informed about important legislative developments by subscribing to AMMA’s 
monthly legislative update. For further details and pricing, please contact AMMA  

senior workplace policy adviser Lisa Matthews on (03) 6270 2256  
or at lisa.matthews@amma.org.au.
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 Tailored monthly legislative update for AMMA members

AMMA’s Policy team can tailor a legislative update specifically for your business to ensure 
you are kept up to date on the myriad of state and federal legislative and regulatory devel-
opments that will impact on your workplaces. Key areas that can be included in your month-
ly update are:

	 •	 industrial relations (including tracking each wave of reforms to the Fair Work 
	            Act);
	 •	 occupational health and safety (including regular updates on the progress of 
		  national harmonisation);
	 •	 workers’ compensation; 
	 •	 discrimination, harassment and bullying;
	 •	 building and construction workplace reforms;
	 •	 skilled migration;
	 •	 training and skills development;
	 •	 employment taxation and superannuation; and
	 •	 shipping and maritime reforms.

The update will cover important developments in selected areas including: 

	 •	 legislation (tracking it from the announcement stage all the way through to 
		  parliament and when it becomes law); 
	 •	 regulations, codes of practice and guidance material;
	 •	 significant court and tribunal decisions; 
	 •	 important government announcements;
	 •	 inquiries by government or independent bodies;
	 •	 changes to the indexing of wage-related thresholds;
	 •	 key appointments and the establishment of new panels and tribunals; and
	 •	 important global developments.

Key benefits to AMMA members 

The update gives you ready access to important legislative and regulatory developments 
that will impact on your business’s compliance activities. It acts as an early warning system 
for proposed legislation and regulations, giving your business maximum time to prepare 
for the changes. Your update will house in a single document key developments across a 
range of workplace reform areas and can be used as a handy reference tool for your busi-
ness. Your update will also contain hyperlinks to further information so that you can track the 
progress of bills through parliament throughout the month. 

For further details and pricing, please contact AMMA senior workplace policy adviser Lisa 
Matthews on (03) 6270 2256 or at lisa.matthews@amma.org.au


